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11th January 2024 

Our ref: JC/054/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Post 16 Destinations 

During your child’s last annual review, options for Post 16 were discussed. I am writing to check that you have 

now selected a destination and that an application has been made. The sooner a place is confirmed the better as 

we can begin work on transitions.  

I have listed below upcoming Open Events for our local colleges. Please note that you may be required to register 

online for these so please check the individual College’s website; 

• Grantham College – Wednesday 31st Jan 5.00-7.00pm/Thursday 25th April 5.00-7.00pm 

• Lincoln College – Tuesday 16th Jan 4.00-7.00pm/Saturday 9th March 10.00am-1.00pm 

• New College Stamford – Wednesday 24th Jan 5.30-7.30pm/Wednesday 20th March 5.30-7.30pm 

• Boston College – Thursday 1st Feb 5.00-8.00pm/Thursday 25th April 5.00-7.00pm 

• Riseholme College – Saturday 3rd Feb 10.00am-1.00pm/Saturday 20th April 10.00am-1.00pm 

If you think that your child will be overwhelmed by an Open Event please do not hesitate to contact your chosen 

college directly as many will be more than happy to arrange a visit out of these times and during a time when the 

college is less busy. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any further advice or have any queries. I know that this can 

be a difficult time but I am here to support and guide you if you need it. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jo Corrall 

Examinations Officer/Careers Advisor/Work Experience Coordinator/Post 16 Transitions 
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